
From:  Naidich, Abi <AHN21@pitt.edu>  
Sent:  Thursday, March 2, 2023 12:17 PM 
Subject:  AMSA Student Research Fair - Chemistry Department 
 
Hi Professor, 
 
I hope all is well and your spring semester is going well! I am reaching out because I am a member of Pitt’s American 
Medical Student Association (AMSA), and we are currently organizing a student research fair that will occur in WPU 
Room 630 on March 31st from 4-6pm. We are hoping to provide an opportunity for undergraduate researchers from all 
areas of study to present their research and for underclassmen to learn about the research their peers are doing here on 
campus. I was wondering if we would be able to advertise our event on the Chemistry department’s email, newsletter, 
and/or website. If this would be possible, the link for presenters to sign up is https://forms.gle/bYQPCSwN9YRgz6819. If 
it would be helpful, we hope to have a flyer ready in the next week for you to share with the undergraduates in your 
department as well.  
 
Thank you for your time and consideration! 
 
Abigail Naidich (She/Her) 
University of Pittsburgh | Chemistry Major 
Phone (732) 456-2080  Email ahn21@pitt.edu 
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